19 Oct 16
MINUTES OF IX(B) SQN ASSOCIATION ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING HELD ON 24 Sep 16 AT RAF MARHAM
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	Apologies

	Gp Capt Turk
	Vice Chair

	Item 1 - Welcome
1.
The Chairman opened the Meeting and welcomed 51 members to the IX(B) Sqn Assn Reunion, and to RAF Marham. 
Item 2 – Financial Situation
2.
The Treasurer was asked to report on the financial situation of the Assn Account. A comprehensive review was given and this is attached as separate document. Assn members were told the financial position and asked to agree to the statement

Proposed – Gp Capt Ferguson,
Seconded – Roger Blackburn

Carried unanimously

3.
Assn members were asked if the Financial report was acceptable.

Proposed – Wg Cdr Sharrocks,
Seconded – Sgt Swanson

Carried unanimously

4.
Assn members were asked to approved the Financial Plan for 2016/2017.
Proposed – Roger Blackburn,
Seconded – James Wootton

Carried unanimously

Item 3 – Reunion Timings
5.
Assn members were reminded of the order of events for the day and evening.

Item 4 – Remembrance Sunday
6.
As the organiser of this years event, the Chairman reported that the planning for the Remembrance Sunday at Bardney were progressing well. It was suggested that it might be possible to organise lunch in a local pub in Bardney. Costings were to be sought from York House Officers’ Mess, RAF Cranwell and a decision made once these had been clarified.

Item 5 – Cenotaph March
7.
Mr Richard James informed the meeting that 10 Assn members had volunteered to participate in the Cenotaph March on 13 Nov 16 and he had received approval from the organising committee. This number was the maximum number that the Assn had been allocated and so there would be no more places available.

Item 6 – Arboretum Memorial
8.
The members were told that the planning continued well for the IX(B) Sqn Memorial at the National Memorial Arboretum. As per the Treasurer’s report, the financial aspects of the Memorial are well covered and this included the upkeep costs.

9.
The original intention was to have the memorial in place before the departure of the current OC IX(B) Sqn, however, the meeting was informed that it is unlikely to be in place before Apr 17 due to ongoing work and the need for it to be done at an appropriate time of year.

Item 7 – AOB
10.
 It was mentioned that senior Assn member, 97 year old Jack Linaker, had not been well recently. Members were asked to visit Jack at home with his carer if they were passing Kettering. Particular thanks were to be given to Bob and Maxine Sutton and to Ian Wood for their time with Jack.

11.
The meeting was asked to thank OC IX(B) Sqn and personnel for their support and assistance with the extremely successful dinner at the RAF Museum, Hendon. The evening was thoroughly enjoyed by all and raised significant funds towards the IX(B) Sqn Memorial at the National Memorial Arboretum.

12.
Finally, the meeting was asked to thank the Sqn Cdr, the Secretary, Mr James and Flt Lt Hargreaves for all their planning work for the Reunion.

Item 8 – Date for next meeting
13.
The date for the reunion 2017 had not yet been agreed.  The meeting were informed however, that the next AGM would take place at the same time of day on the Saturday of the Reunion weekend once the date had been finalised. The Secretary will announce the date through TABS, Social Media and correspondence.
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